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THAT 'S A WRAP , 22-23 YEAR! 🎇

As we come to the end of our 2022-2023 school year, we want to take a moment to offer our
sincere 'THANK YOU' to all our staff for their determination, hard work, understanding, and
enormous flexibility. It has been such a joy traveling together through this memorable and
often challenging year. We cannot thank you enough for your constant support to our EL
students. We cannot be successful without you cheering on your students, believing in them,
challenging them to give their best effort, and always staying in communication with their
families. They need you, and we are grateful you are there for them!
We want to wish each member of our GCS EL community a very happy, healthy, and safe
summer break. Again, our deepest thanks for everything you did to help make this school year
a successful one! It has been an honor to work alongside you .
Thanks to our extraordinary GCS EL staff who ensure every student gets the best experience
possible. Have a great summer!



SEMI-FINALISTS ANNOUNCED FOR GCS
TEACHER OF THE YEAR 2023-24 🏆

Congratulations to our very own Ms. Rachel Beverly, EL teacher at Doris Henderson
Newcomers School, and Mr. Jhonatan Marin-Mesa, DL teacher, at Hunter Elementary on being
semi-finalists for the 2023-24 GCS Teacher of the Year award!
The winner will be announced at the Celebration of Excellence in September.
We are extremely proud of you ! Good luck!



DL Teacher Mr. John Marin-
Meza

EL Teacher Ms. Rachel Beverly

DR. MAYRA HAYES, A CONSTANT
SOURCE OF INSPIRATION 🧚

Thanks to her efforts to expand minds and better serve our English Learners in our district, Dr.
Hayes was awarded the 'Valeria Silva Award'. Her service and dedication is also recognized in
the classrooms of UNCG.
Check out this article about inspiring future EL teachers here.

https://cdn.smore.com/u/dac3/2697e4c981c9bbdc9980b2a73cfa917d.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/e6b2/afc770301dd07c929f5d699de9c42bce.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/177c/5c7815b185ef908aa8007cc799e01e29.jpeg
https://www.uncg.edu/campus-weekly/growing-teachers-around-the-world-through-ignite/


📸IN THE SPOTLIGHT📸



Congratulations to Astrid who
received the 'Perseverance
Award' at High Point Central

HS

Our Interpreters and
community liaisons discussing
better practices and services
for our immigrant families and

refugee communities

Check out our EL seniors at
High Point Central HS

Nahomie , Samuel and Lyna ,
EL seniors, at Smith HS

https://cdn.smore.com/u/25b6/89ec3d8d73e8617bcfc9c94ca6665879.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/9e17/cca88e45716380fcd85fab83aee5892c.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/5e25/0c6d3296b7d12fbef561807dd6ecad52.jpeg


Check out some highlights of
the BIRE Conference here.

Check out some highlights of
the 3Ls Framework in action in
our classrooms this 2022-2023
year here.

Check out some highlights of
our DL programs this 2022-

2023 year here

5th Grade Graduation Awards
at Cone ES

Congratulations to Luz, who
received the Tenacity Award,at

Dudley HS

Congratulations to Idris, who
received the Excellence award,

at Andrews Early College of
Health Science

Congratulations to Eydi , who
received the Principal Award,

at Jamestown MS

8th graders using the Pathway
Writing Pilot strategies at

Ferndale MS

5th Grade Graduation at
Sedgefield ES

https://www.instagram.com/p/CtRyWz4Aij-/
https://www.instagram.com/reel/CkdtWHkgqjJ/
https://www.instagram.com/reel/CtHm1bBAa7b/
https://cdn.smore.com/u/c2e4/1e14611add43f6af4a4b2135bcd4a17b.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/98ac/cc8f87f7bd07aea02a733330ec512319.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/d365/1cb7f53a34fb41f18f6f2b62383cfa00.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/8947/591e20a5c68a5175ff90219889fb391a.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/9600/365def26a4b053c633211892d5f54ab6.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/a965/77c84258a4fcc2639352b8559ca9c250.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/08a9/667702a3e267b2b0fbbb9b8fef163dfa.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/5983/4d39ac2b08a8f0590c69294eb5f9759d.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/5a35/4299115b038f0bdc6a8a3aa0981c6779.jpeg


Congratulations to Ms. Solis'
students who successfully

completed the NC State
requirements to exit the EL

Program at Claxton and Jesse
Wharton ES

We are so proud of our EL 8th
Graders in Mr. Garcia and Ms.
Dalcheska 's classes at Allen

Middle. Congratulations!

We are so proud of our 8th
graders at Jackson Middle in

Ms. Walker's classes.
Congratulations !

We are so proud of our 5th
graders in Ms. Castillo 's class

at
Mcleansville Elementary.

These students worked very
hard and got high scores in all

their tests !

17 students successfully
completed the NC State

requirements to exit the EL
Program at Allen Middle.

Amazing!

SUMMER SCHOOLS SITES 🏖️📚

Summer School opportunities for our students are here! Please check the table below .
The left side of the column shows the sites for summer school. On the right side is the
school’s names that will attend those host sites.

https://cdn.smore.com/u/7142/8fd3dee1b7aa1fe486128f0da14143ac.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/f10f/a615255c32b5a6a8322264f105a00bd6.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/1a72/ca8afb2f470b32202ff3d0d9989a5fc6.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/b42a/35284f5b51cf697c4266da5f23a9f27a.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/0809/4bbf1564c950df023ce37f832e58b1e2.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/0e65/7299bc8f34b8b21cf3dcf21e38279b6c.jpeg




SPANISH IMMERSION SUMMER CAMP
FOR HISPANIC/LATINX MIDDLE

SCHOOL STUDENTS🗺️

EL SUMMER LEARNING
PROGRAM INFORMATIONAL
MEETING
WHEN

THURSDAY, JUNE 15TH, 9AM
WHERE

THIS IS AN ONLINE EVENT.
MORE INFORMATION
*This is just for teachers who will participate in the
summer school program

Please share this opportunity with our families. Rising 6th , 7th and 8th graders are invited to
engage in fun Spanish language and culture activities and celebrate their diverse linguistic
and cultural experiences and traditions.
Campers must complete the camper registration form (via QR code on flyer). If you have any
questions please email klpereir@uncg.edu.

mailto:klpereir@uncg.edu


UKRANIAN NEWCOMERS DANCERS
REUNITE💃🕺🏻

2023-2024 BUS TRANSPORTATION 🚌

The deadline to register for transportation for the upcoming school year is Wednesday, June
14th. Families do not have to complete a new Transportation Preference Form if all

Check out this story about two of our Doris Henderson
Newcomers Students and their passion for dancing.

https://myfox8.com/news/north-carolina/greensboro/young-ukrainian-dance-partners-reunite-in-greensboro/
https://cdn.smore.com/u/67e7/c45ae5a03b06254fea0b02b362425ee5.jpeg


transportation information from the previous school year (i.e.
school, morning pick-up location and afternoon drop-off location)
will remain the same. Find more details here.

WORLD REFUGEE DAY CELEBRATION
🌏

SUMMER DIGITAL LEARNING CEU
OPPORTUNITY 💻

The annual World Refugee Day celebration is an opportunity to recognize and welcome
Greensboro’s refugee community, show support, and recognize their resilience in rebuilding
their lives in our district. Please share this event with your families!

https://www.gcsnc.com/Page/80698
https://cdn.smore.com/u/f631/6d99603a324087c71f6a10fd0e41b423.jpeg


Blended Learning will hold their first symposium. This experience
is a two-day event filled with collaboration, fun and hands-on
learning opportunities. Participants can receive digital CEU
credits for attending. Professional learning will be conducted by
GCS teachers, third-party vendors, DPI representatives and many
others. The Symposium will be held August 8-9, 2023, at
Western Guilford Middle School. Mark your calendar for this
exciting event.
Please see the flyer, below, to register!

pdf
Blended Learning Symposium Flyer Final.pdf

Download
808.0 KB

SEL END-OF-THE-YEAR-BINGO✅
Let’s take a moment to have some fun and recharge this summer! Play a game of self-care
bingo and see how many of these experiences you can complete in the next few weeks.

https://cdn.smore.com/u/bddf/710d47f904ebc7c6c92f798a6c1c36f3.jpeg
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/647dedb9f0fa38c41523048a
https://amplify.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/CM_Newsletter-Downloads_June-2023_self-care-bingo_052323_v2.pdf?utm_campaign=FY23_General_customernewsletter_National_monthly&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=261194493&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-92rBe42SNHfJzsMP8HMyq47GlEhYKuoPMdW4dnSiiztxT0IUxQj49Goutr3zjpHw5kFpDPlPS5R98untygIDvUzYo8MA&utm_content=261194492&utm_source=hs_email


📲FIND US ON SOCIAL MEDIA📲

@ellgcs @ellgcs @ellgcs

@ellgcs

EL DEPARTMENT🌎

As we head down the final stretch of this school year, we want
to take a moment to thank all of YOU! Every member of this EL

community has inspired and encouraged us with your
dedication, patience, hard work, and resilience.

Have a great summer!

134 Franklin Boulevard, Green… bartesc@gcsnc.com

336-370-8982 gcsnc.com/Domain/2413
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